
MINUTES OF THE FINANCIAL COMMITTEE OF THESPARTA PUBLIC LIBRARY  
 

Monday March 11,2024  
 

The March 11, 2024 the financial committee of the Sparta Public Library Board of 
Trustees was called to order by Vice-President Peggy Petkas in the meeting room, at 
6:00 p. m. 
   
Members Present: Peggy Petkas, Kyle Daniel, Randy Bertetto, Anne Bourner and 
Library Director, Susan Colbert 
 
A discussion was held about the 2024-25 budget.  The committee went line by line over 
the previous budget and adjusted the budget items to fit the needs of the library for the 
2024-25 year. After much discussion, it was decided that a 4% increase was needed.  
 
The committee will present a proposal to the board for a sliding scale for their 
consideration.      
     
Respectfully submitted, 
Anne Bourner 
 
 
 


